Nimesh Sangani

From: David A Hinkley <david.a.hinkley@aero.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 5:37 PM

To: Nimesh Sangani

Subject: 0580-EX-CN-2019

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Nimesh,

| am just back from travel last week and | am getting to the corrections on our other applications. | did however want to
point out this application. It is filed such that we are the ground segment for the Univ of Minnesota mission. They filed
their own application for their satellite (0385-EX-CN-2019) and The Aerospace Corporation ground network is
mentioned in their “Technical Description” exhibit. Please LMK if everything is correct.

Thanks and regards,

David.
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David Hinkley

Sr. Project Engineer

Small Satellite Department

Technology and Laboratory Operations Division
The Aerospace Corporation

310-336-5211



